## TOWN OF SWANSBORO PARKS AND RECREATION POLICY #2 PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD

The Board of Commissioners of the Town of Swansboro created a Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee on May 18, 1993. (Parks and Recreation Policy #1). As a result of the effort and commitment displayed by the Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee it was the decision of the Board of Commissioners to make this Committee a permanent Board of the Town Government.

Therefore, let it be known that at the April 19, 1994 Board of Commissioners meeting the Board adopted the Ordinance establishing the <u>Parks and Recreation Board</u> for the Town of Swansboro.

Approved by the Town Board of Commissioners this 19th day of April, 1994.

Mayor Elgerton